
Meet LTBMU head honchos
The  U.S.  Forest  Service  Lake  Tahoe  Basin  Management  Unit
invites  the  community  to  an  open  house  at  the  Forest
Supervisor’s  Office  from  3-5pm  June  7.

Meet new Forest Supervisor Nancy Gibson and Deputy Forest
Supervisor Jeff Marsolais.

Light refreshments provided by the Tahoe Heritage Foundation.

The Forest Supervisor’s Office is located at 35 College Drive
in South Lake Tahoe.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/05/meet-ltbmu-head-honchos/

